OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

Room 204 — Mrs. Bomar

What a pleasure it has been getting to know your children! We have had a great start to
the school year. Each child is beginning to settle into our classroom routine. They are
learning and remembering classroom rules and expectations. They are such a friendly
group and are working hard at taking turns, sharing, and making new friends!

Transportation (by land, air, water) and Pumpkins/Halloween: This month we will
learn about various modes of transportation. We’ll spend time learning about
transportation on land, on water, and through the air. The last week of October we will
focus on pumpkins and Halloween fun as we get ready for Halloween.

This month we will begin our Show and Share schedule. | will send this schedule out
later in October. Every rotation will have a different theme. Our first theme will be “My
Favorite Things.” Your child can bring something from home to show/describe and share
with classmates. Please do not send food and items to be presented should fit into your
child’s preschool bag.

Drop off & Pick up: Thank you for remembering to check your student in and out each
day. This is very important for safety and for licensing as we have students in different
places at different times of the day with our extended schedule.

Lunch: If you are bringing a lunch from home please remember to label the lunch
box/bag with your child’s name and our room number, 204. Lunch boxes should be
dropped off in the bin at the top of the stairs each morning when you arrive at school.



October Volunteer Opportunities: We will have a Halloween celebration on October
31. If you would like to volunteer to help the students move through different activity
stations from 9:00-10:00 please let me know.

Important Dates:

October:

10/1 - T-Shirt Tuesday! Wear your LHUMP T-Shirt to school

10/7 - Fire Safety Week

10/15 - Picture Day

10/16-10/18- School Closed MEA (unless you are a full time student)

10/21 - Happy Birthday to Dane!

10/29 - Preschool Pumpkin Patch

10/31 — Classroom Halloween Party

*students can wear costumes for Halloween party day. Please no full coverage masks,
weapons, or scary make-up/costumes. Please be sure your child can successfully use
the bathroom independently while wearing their costume.

November:

11/5 - No School - Election Day/Teacher in-service day

11/18-11/22 — Fall Parent/Teacher Conferences (regular preschool in session)
11/25-11/29 — School Closed (Thanksgiving Break)

Communication: If at any time you have questions or concerns, please message me
through BrightWheel, email me at jpomar@lakeharrietumpreschool.org or call/text my
mobile phone

(612) 562-06126.



